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Dear Member
 
Our Exec Member Shoes has kindly noAfied us that the portal for grant applicaAons is now up and
running. No one has received the official email yet, however we know how important this is so wanted to
let you know the link and details. I have just managed to register on it myself, and it is quite straight
forward to use. Although it has been a tad slow, which is due to the high traffic.
 
I’ve pulled together this basic document of how the process happened, in case it’s of help to you. Below is
the link you will need to follow.
 
hXps://www.lewes-eastbourne.gov.uk/community/covid-19/help-for-businesses/small-business-grant-
fund/
 
If you have any queries, please let us know.
 
 
-- 
 
Yvette Cowderoy 
Association Secretary
 
Telephone:  01323-649303 /  07703-331330 
Email:          secretary@eastbournehospitality.com
Website:      www.eastbournehospitality.com
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